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To whom it may concern,

It has come to my attention that the new Queensland government wants to remove the requirement
to show ID to vote. I wish to make it known that I strongly disagree with this and would like to see
voter ID a requirement in order to be able to vote.
Thank you,

Yours sincerely,
Jutta Johnson
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